
 

 

              
 
        

7th May 2024 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers  
 
SATS 
As you know the SATs will be taking place the week commencing Monday 13th May. Please find below details  
of the timetable for the week:  
 

Date Test 

Monday 13th May Grammar, Punctuation & Spelling  1 & 2 

Tuesday 14th May English 

Wednesday 15th May Maths 1 & 2 

Thursday 16th  May Maths 3 

 
 
It’s important to help children have as positive and constructive an experience as possible. Easier said than  
done we know, but these steps should help. Please encourage your child to do their best and as much as 
possible reduce the anxiety. The children have worked very hard to prepare for these tests and it is most  
important that we praise them for the effort they have put in. 
 
As much as possible, children need to use our many online programmes using the log in cards they have 
at home. Bug Club, Reading Plus and EdShed (which has Spelling Shed and Maths Shed included) are the 
main focus to help children with their reading, spelling and maths. Last minute revision could make all the 
difference to their scores which will help them make the best possible start in their new schools after the 
summer holidays. 
 
To help children during the week, Breakfast Club will be free for Y6 children. This begins at 7:30am and 
will help children be more settled and ready to start the day. 
 
We thank the children for all their efforts and hope they can make a last push to help them achieve their very  
best. 
 

Regards 
 

Andrew Mullen 

 
Mr A Mullen 
Acting Head Teacher              

 


